
 

 

 

 

July 21, 2025    

Provider Portal Maintenance 

 

Dear Provider, 

Kern Health Systems will be performing a scheduled system maintenance during the time period listed 

below. During this time, the Pharmacy Online Tar Form and Transportation PCS Form may be 

temporarily unavailable.  

Scheduled Maintenance Periods 
 
July 23rd, 2025, 5:00PM – 6:00PM 
 

KHS posts all bulletins on the KHS website, www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com, choose Provider, then 

Bulletins.  

For any questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at 661-664-5000. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kristie Onaindia 

Provider Relations Manager 

Kern Health Systems 
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